
From: Grace Ockwell
To:
Subject: Request for Information - 482 Riccarton Road West, Mosgiel
Date: Tuesday, 1 September 2015 09:34:08 a.m.

Dear Kathy,

Thank you for your email sent to the Manager of Resource Consents on 5 August 2015
 requesting information about the cost of the appeal (LUC 2014-641, 482 RICCARTON
 ROAD WEST, MOSGIEL).

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 and the following response is provided.

The total cost for legal advice was $9,347.20 which includes GST and office costs.  This
 sum relates solely to the appeal and excludes time prior to receipt of the appeal with
 respect to the complaint of grounds of discrimination and ethnic prejudice.

The Senior Planner recorded 13.4 hours on the appeal.  The Dunedin City Council is not
 entitled to recover staff costs.

The Hearings Panel was paid $740 for the mediation.

I trust this answers your query.

Yours sincerely

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
 




